                                                                                                    June1, 2017                                                     
Dear Parents,
Hello! A special thank you to all parents in advance who are going to help chaperone our field trip to Forester Park next Tuesday! ( (
Wow, we are also having a fun-filled week with our “Camping Fun” activities!
Camping activities included the following: nature walks with our binoculars, reading in the tent, Camping workbook and yummy camping snacks!!!
We are looking forward to all of our special activities for tomorrow and our last week of school. They are as follows:

Additional Dates to Remember….
**June 6th: Forester Park (Weather Permitting) Departure @9:00 and Return @1:00

**June 7th:  Walking to Marlette Library/Marlette Oil & Gas

**June 9th: Walk/Run Gayle’s Trail Walkathon (1:00-2:45).
**June 12 & 13th: Last 2 Days of School: Noon Dismissal.
Have A Wonderful Weekend!

